
July. 15th, 2020 

 

Jill Rickert 

9505 100 Street  

Fort St. John, BC 

V1J 4N4 

 

Re: Peace River Electoral Area "C" Scholarship Thank You. 

 

Dear Mrs. Rickert,  

 

I am writing to you today to thank you for awarding me the Peace River Electoral Area "C" 

Scholarship. I am incredibly grateful and honoured to have won this award. This award will be 

very helpful for my educational career and help alleviate some of the financial challenges in 

paying for my long journey through post secondary education.  

 

Furthermore this scholarship will help me achieve my future career goal of becoming an 

orthodontist and one day opening my own practice. I am so thankful to the community for 

supporting me and my dreams, and look forward to putting myself in the position to one day help 

others and give back to the community which has given me so much. Lastly, I have included a 

screenshot of my current enrollment/ schedule at UNBC.  

 

If you have any more questions for me feel free to contact me anytime at the following:  

austinlewis5757@gmail.com 

250-329-7112 

 

Thanks again,  

 

Austin Lewis.  
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